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3rd May 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Arrangements for Citizenship GCSE examination dates

I am writing to inform you about the arrangements for the upcoming Citizenship GCSE examinations, scheduled
for Tuesday 21st May 2024 at 8:30 am, and Monday 3rd June 2024 at 1:00 pm. Students are expected to attend
school as usual on both these days, although there will be amendments to their timetables.

On Monday 20th May, and the morning of 3rd June, students will participate in additional revision sessions. These
sessions will be led by their citizenship teacher and will also include independent revision sessions in designated
quiet study rooms. During the teacher-led sessions, students will receive targeted revision support, learn
strategies for success in the examinations, and have the opportunity to discuss any questions or concerns with
their Citizenship teachers. Revision materials will be provided for all students to utilise during the independent
revision sessions. The specific timings of these sessions will be communicated to students via Google Classroom.

We encourage you to support your child in their preparation for these important examinations. Should
parents/guardians have any questions about the arrangements on these dates, please email
office@ruisliphigh.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr G Hankin
Assistant Headteacher
Assessment and Reporting, Examinations and Intervention
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